
 

February 13, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Dennis Pyle, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ethics, Elections and Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 234-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Pyle: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 156 by Senate Committee on Ethics, Elections and 

Local Government 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 156 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 156 would amend existing law to raise the limitation on contributions made to a 

candidate for state senator by a political committee or individual from $1,000 to $1,500 for each 

primary and each general election. 

 

 According to the Governmental Ethics Commission, passage of SB 156 would have no 

fiscal effect on the agency budget. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Carol Williams, Governmental Ethics  


